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Davie County Schools Selected to Receive an Ashley Furniture VEX Robotics Grant  
 
Davie County Schools has been selected to receive a VEX Robotics grant from Ashley Furniture for robots that will 
be used at various grade levels. Davie County Schools has begun planning, which will incorporate VEX robotics 
within the curriculum and in after-school programs at all elementary and middle schools.  Through this grant, Davie 
County Schools will be outfitting each school with VEX Robots for grades K-8.  
 
“DCS appreciates the ongoing relationship with Ashley Furniture,” said Superintendent Jeff Wallace.  “The 
continuous support for education innovation will take another significant step now that DCS has secured a grant 
from Ashely Furniture to support Vex Robotics in the classrooms.  These opportunities and relationships take 
student experiences to a new level that will promote innovative thinking and learning, and build stronger teams. 

Thank you, Ashley Furniture!”  

Davie County Schools (DCS) serves Pre-K and K-12 students in the Piedmont Triad, just west of Winston-Salem. DCS 
includes 6 elementary schools, 3 middle schools, Davie County High School, Davie County Early College High 
School, Central Davie Academy, and DCS Virtual with a mission to engage, equip, and empower students. DCS 
provides a safe, innovative learning environment where each individual is valued, respected, and challenged. An 
engaging staff and community ensure students learn, grow, create, and discover their talents through experiences 
that prepare them for success. Home to the War Eagles, Davie County High School is a member of the Central 
Piedmont 4-A Conference, offering competitive and well-rounded experiences for student-athletes.  ###DCS### 

 

 


